
PUBLIC INVITATION FOR OUR FRIENDS FROM ALL AROUND THE WORLD 

 

Dear friends, International Friendship festival in Goražde will be held starting August 1st and it 

will last until August 6th. 

In preparation for this great event that promotes and practices the highest values of 

understanding and friendship among people, sponsor of the event – Municipality of Goražde, 

organizer of the Festival, Culture Center Goražde invite interested artists, musical groups, 

performers of pop-rock and folk songs, artists in the fields of literature, theater, film makers and 

workshops for children, as well as other artists who wish to participate in one of a variety of 

programs to apply for participation in the XIX International "Friendship Festival" Gorazde 2016. 

The call is open to citizens who have ideas and suggestions for program content "Festival of 

Friendship", to submit them to the Cultural Center. 

It is necessary to include information on program content and its references in the application 

including information about the participants, possible costs, possible terms of participation in the 

Festival and other information. 

The final decision on acceptance of the offer will be brought by the Festival Organizing 

Committee and the Board of Centre for Culture until 30/06/2016. 

Applications can be submitted until 15.06. 2016 with contact addresses to deliver: Center for 

Culture Gorazde, Zaim Imamovic no. 2 or e-mail: czkgz@bih.net.ba Tel / fax 00387-38-221-344 

Welcome to the XIX International "Friendship Festival" in Goražde! 

 


